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ROMPS Parent Council Newsletter 

If you would like to attend 

any meetings and are not 

currently on the committee 

email list, please email 

rompsparents@gmail.com 

for the meeting link and 

password.   

 

What is the Parent Council? 
• The Parent Council at ROMPS has two main roles: fund-raising 

activities and representing the parents of ROMPS within the school 
and the wider community.  We are available to Mrs Thomson and her 
staff to support the work of the school and to provide a voice for 
parents on issues that are important to families.    

• Like everything, the way we operate is significantly different right now 
and we are unable to run the events that we normally would. 
However, we still meet regularly and look forward to the time it is safe 
to resume these.  

 

2021 meeting dates: 

Our next meetings are on:  

Tuesday 16 March  

AGM – May (date to be 

confirmed)  

Meetings take place at 

7.30pm via ZOOM.     

Latest news:  
• Many thanks to everyone who ordered Borders Biscuits through us. 

We raised £125 from this partnership.  

• Well done to everyone who took part in our December “Craft It” 

challenge. Your creations were fabulous!  

• Although we have not been able to run events this year, we have still 

managed to support the school in the following ways: 

Purchasing an online Pantomime which was enjoyed by all pupils in 

December 2020.  

Contributing towards the P7 Yearbook Cost.  

Purchasing gifts for the P7 leavers and P1 entrants for June 2021.  

• At our most recent meetings we have heard from Mrs McCallum about 

the Emotion Works programme which is being used across the school 

to support health and well-being, heard from Mrs Thomson to keep us 

updated about life in ROMPS and heard what is happening at council 

level through feedback from regular Parent Council Chair meetings.  

Look out for… 
Our March “Rate It” challenge coming very soon!  
We are very excited to be partnering with ROMPS House Captains who will be promoting this challenge 
through the school Teams and awarding house points for completed challenges. Look out on the school Twitter 
page and Teams pages for the details of this challenge.  

 

Get in Touch:  
If you have any suggestions for the Parent Council or if you would like to get involved, please do get in touch. 

Our email address is rompsparents@gmail.com 

Alternatively, speak to one of our members or come along to our next meeting.   
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